Dear SRF Travel Grant Committee,
I would like to express my sincere gratitude to the SRF for awarding me with this generous travel grant. It was a great pleasure to be selected as a speaker to present and share a part of my PhD project research at the 14th Annual Meeting of the Network for Young Researchers in Andrology (NYRA) on September 20-21, 2022, in Norwich, UK.
Attending the scientific presentations at this conference has greatly expanded my knowledge, especially in some specific areas related to my research. It was also a fantastic opportunity to gain some of the current knowledge on diagnostic sperm testing, as I am very interested in this area and will consider it as a possible option for my future research or clinical practice. It has been a fantastic opportunity to connect with young researchers who have a similar area of research. Receiving this scholarship is a fantastic opportunity to strengthen my CV and my future career.

Kindest Regards,
Dr Afsaneh Khoshkerdar 

